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Mike Lundstrom

From: Mike Lundstrom

Sent: Thursday, 1 June 2023 4:45 PM

To: James Dobson

Cc: Amanda Broome

Subject: RE: Heritage Approvals

Hi James 
Thanks for the email. I will include it with our other documents in regard to approvals. 

Regards 
Mike Lundstrom  
LUNDSTROM ENVIRONMENTAL CONSULTANTS Pty Ltd 

0417934863 

From: James Dobson <James.dobson@dplh.wa.gov.au>  
Sent: Thursday, June 1, 2023 4:40 PM 
To: Mike Lundstrom <mike@lundstrom-environmental.com.au> 
Subject: Heritage Approvals 

OFFICIAL 

Hi Mike, 
I have reviewed the information you have sent me, including the aerial image of the works area. The proposed pit 
expansion intersects with ID 5807 (Harvey55/Brunswick Jun.Rd), however ID 5807 has been assessed by the 
Aboriginal Cultural Materials Committee to NOT meet section 5 of the Aboriginal Heritage Act 1972. This means that 
under State Aboriginal heritage legislation there is no requirements for you to seek approvals for the pit expansion. 

If you have any further questions please call. 

Regards, 
James. 

James Dobson
Assistant Manager, Aboriginal Heritage Conservation | Heritage and Property Services

Department of Planning, Lands and Heritage
140 William Street, Perth WA 6000
wa.gov.au/dplh | 6551 7928 | 0435 156 486

The Department acknowledges the Aboriginal people of Western Australia as the traditional custodians of this land, and we pay 
our respects to their Elders, past and present.

Disclaimer: this email and any attachments are confidential and may be legally privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, 
any use, disclosure, distribution or copying of this material is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please 
notify the sender immediately by replying to this email, then delete both emails from your system.

From: Mike Lundstrom <mike@lundstrom-environmental.com.au>  
Sent: Thursday, 1 June 2023 4:31 PM 

VERSION 1
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To: James Dobson <James.dobson@dplh.wa.gov.au> 
Subject: RE: testing 

OFFICIAL 

Regards 
Mike Lundstrom 
0417934863 

From: James Dobson <James.dobson@dplh.wa.gov.au>  
Sent: Thursday, June 1, 2023 4:29 PM 
To: Mike Lundstrom <mike@lundstrom-environmental.com.au> 
Subject: testing 

OFFICIAL 

James Dobson
Assistant Manager, Aboriginal Heritage Conservation | Heritage and Property Services

Department of Planning, Lands and Heritage
140 William Street, Perth WA 6000
wa.gov.au/dplh | 6551 7928 | 0435 156 486

The Department acknowledges the Aboriginal people of Western Australia as the traditional custodians of this land, and we pay 
our respects to their Elders, past and present.

Disclaimer: this email and any attachments are confidential and may be legally privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, 
any use, disclosure, distribution or copying of this material is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please 
notify the sender immediately by replying to this email, then delete both emails from your system.

This email and any attachments to it are also subject to copyright and any unauthorised reproduction, adaptation or 
transmission is prohibited.  
There is no warranty that this email is error or virus free.  

This notice should not be removed.

This email and any attachments to it are also subject to copyright and any unauthorised reproduction, adaptation or 
transmission is prohibited.  
There is no warranty that this email is error or virus free.  

This notice should not be removed.


